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Hello and welcome to the ops season! 
This report reflects Jan 1 – May 31, 2025 data unless otherwise noted. 
 
We are happy to welcome our summer staff, be participating in training, and readying for 
regular openings.  We are eager for our upcoming auction, raffle, and seasonal sales to combat 
our deficit.  
 
See the reports listed below for more details.   
 

• Financial Position Summary 
• Statement of Activity Comparison to Previous Year 
• Actuals vs Budget thus far 

 
Additional financial detail can be seen in the Outlet report.  Questions are welcome.  

 
   Respectfully submitted,  

Liesl Schernthanner 
SIHA Treasurer 

 6/10/2025  



  



 

Report below includes all Locations/Accounts  
 

 
 
 

Note that the significant donations as of this time last year were largely due to our CeSaw Donation 
Agreement commitments.   



 
  



 

 


